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It  is very cold and blustery this January day in Chautauqua County so it  is unlikely that you will
be pulled from class this Saturday to collect  sap.  I have much more I would like to share with
you my fellow bucket  turners.  I'm grateful to Brother Stephen for his initiatives and hope  that
many will contribute to this site and help fill the void I suspect  many of us feel.

  

I am Joe McMaster '67 and i deeply regret I  have not kept in contact with anyone.  I live with
my wife and child on a  grape farm on the shores of Lake Erie, 6 miles from Cassadaga. 
Should  anyone need to make a pilgrimage to OLLO now the job Corps Center please  contact
me.
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